
02/19/2011 08:49 AM

Subject Linn Energy's Keel West Water Flood Plant

Good Morning Gentlemen,

I was out with Linn Operating's Dennis Potter Friday afternoon at the sight of a release from an 
injection line at their Keel West Water Flood Plant. This is just east of Loco Hills 2-3 miles down 
Skelly Road. The release point and affected area is to the south of the water plant. Hungry Horse,
LLC will be conducting the remediation. They were extracting the free standing liquid with vac trucks 
when I left. We will move in the first of next week and began the remediation. I plan to get the 
"sloppy" stuff up first and then we'll do some sampling as needed to come up with a remediation work 
plan for submission to you guys.

Jim, I think one of your people has already been contacted by Dennis or ..maybe even att eh site. I 
can't remember who he said it was though, seems like it was a lady. Do you prefer us to work through 
you on this remediation or through this person?

Mike, Dennis said he was going to give you a call with a verbal report on the release. I'll get the C 141 
completed and get it to you. I couldn't find any info on OCD's website about this particular 
location....Would it have an API number or would it be listed by some other name perhaps?

Thanks,
Vernon K. Black 
H.S.E.
Hungry Horse, LLC 
Hobbs, NM 
575 393 3386 office 
575 631 2253 cell
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: jamos@blm.gov
Sent: Saturday, February 19, 2011 1:02 PM
To: Vernon Black; tgregsto@blm.gov
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Linn Energy's Keel West Water Flood Plant

I've sent Terry Gregston this info. Terry is the lead for Eddy County, Trishia Bad Bear is 
the lead in Lea County. I back-up both, thanks

"Vernon Black"
<vernon@hungry-ho
rse.com>

02/19/2011 08:49 
AM

To
"'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD'" 
<mike.bratcherfi)state.nm.us>. 
<iamos(3blm.gov>

cc

Subject
Linn Energy's Keel West Water Flood 
Plant

Good Morning Gentlemen,

I was out with'Linn Operating's Dennis Potter Friday afternoon at the sight of a.release 
from an injection line at their Keel West Water Flood Plant. This is just east of Loco Hills 
2-3 miles down Skelly Road. The release point and affected area is to the south of the water 
plant. Hungry Horse, LLC will be conducting the remediation. They were extracting the free 
standing liquid with vac trucks when I left. We will move in the first of next week and began 
the remediation. I plan to get the "sloppy" stuff up first and then we'll do some sampling as 
needed to come up with a remediation work plan for submission to you guys.

Dim, I think one of your people has already been contacted by Dennis or maybe even att' eh 
site. I can't remember who he said it was though, seems like it was a lady. Do you prefer us 
to work through you on this remediation or through this person?

Mike, Dennis said he was going to give you a call with a verbal report on the release. I’ll 
get the C 141 completed and get it to you. I couldn't find any info on OCD's website about
this particular location........Would it have an API number or would it be listed by some other
name perhaps?

Thanks,
Vernon K. Black 
H.S.E.
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Hungry Horse, LLC 
Hobbs, NM
575 393 3386 office 
575 631 2253 cell


